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(d) Commissioner's Office in: Federation of
West Indies (Port of Spain);

(e) Consulates General in: Boston, Chicago,
Lo!f'Mgeles, New York; Npw Orleans, Sat-
Francisco, Seattle, Manila (Ph'Il-
lipines)

(f) Consulates ii: Detroit, Hamburg (Ger-'
ihy), Sao Paulo (Brazil);

(g) Honorary Consul General in: Reykjavik,
Ilceland;

(h) Honorary Vice Consulate in: Portland,
Maine;

(i) Military Missi-on in: Berlin;

(j),Canadian Permanent Missions to te;
United Nat.ions (New York'and Geneva);

(k) Canadiap'ermanent Delegations to, the:

North- Atlantic Council and Organization
for European Economic Co-operation
(Paris)

(1) Canadian Commissionrs: International
Supervisory Commissions for Cambodia
and Vietnam.

PRIME MINISTER'S TOUR

The Prime Minister announced August 28 that

he will make a globe-circling flight late this
year to visi-t most of the Commonwealth coun-

tries. y
ie goodewilt mission will be a follow-up

to Canadian initiative in calling the Common-

ture of $17,100,000. Effective this year, the
per capita rate will be $l.50.

Opposition Leader Pearson and CCF House
Leader lHazen Argue both welcomed the announce-
ment,

The latest estimate, made on June 1, gave
Ontario a population of 5ý803,000. On this
basis, Ontario universities would share $8,-
704,000 or more than one third of the total
diébursement. Within the provinces, the grant
is allocated by the National Conference of
Canadían Universities in proportion to the
enrollment of each institution.

In 1951, the grants were initiated at 50
cents per capita. In 1957, when the former
Liberal Government increased the grants from
50,cents to $1 per capita, the Canada Council
was set up and given $50,000,000 for capital

grants to the universities, ne Council may
contribute up to 50 per cent of the cost of
any university building. Here again, the
amounts granted to the institutions of any one
province are apportioned on a population basis.

NOR'THERN NEIGHBOURS TO MEET

The people of the Arctic and the people
responsible for the administration of Canada's
Arctic affairs are teaming up to find out more
about their polar neighbours, theGreenlanders,

-is month a visit is. being made to Den-

mark's west coast, where men representing both
the Canadian Eskimo population and the admi-
nistration expect to learn some valuable
lessons to relay to their colleagues back
home. Ten Eskimos, two officers of the Depart-
ment of Northern Affairs, and one officer of
the Department of National Health and Welfare

o-


